
 
 
 

Interoffice Memorandum 
City of Green 

Public Service Department 

 
 

To:  City Council 
 

Cc: Mayor Neugebauer, Steve Schmidt – Fin Dir, Lisa Carey Dean – Law Dir 
 

From:  Valerie Wax Carr, Director of Public Service 
 

Date:  Oct. 26, 2020 
 

Subject:      2020-R76 

 

 

Legislation 2020-R76 is a matter of housekeeping to a previously approved Resolution 2020-R53 

on Aug. 15, 2020. Truck #65 was sold through the authorized GOV.deals auction site. Upon 

transfer of the title it was discovered that the VIN # list in the Council Exhibit was incorrect. 

However, it was the clear intention of the City to sell Truck #65. The sale did go through with 

the correct title and correct VIN# 1GCHK24U05E186252, Since the Exhibit was part of the 

original 2020-R53 it is best that we correct the Exhibit by legislation so that we have no audit 

issues in the future. We are requesting first reading passage to expedite the correct. Thank you in 

advance for your understanding.  


